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Circular No: DPS/P /2019-20/88 Date: 16.10.2019
Dear Parents,
Greetings!

We are pleased to inform you that your ward is participating in the Junior League T-20 U-12 Cricket Tournament’
to be held from 17% October 2019 to 22" October 2019 at Shaheed Azad Dalal Cricket Ground, Palam Vihar,
Gurugram. The the participation fee will be Rs. 500/-and to will be borne by the parents .

All possible care and precautions will be taken for the safety and security of the children. However the school will not be held
responsible for any mishap beyond its control. Kindly send some heavy tiffin.

You are requested to drop your ward at 7:00am tomorrow at school premises. In case if student gets late then parents have
to pick their wards from school. If any query please talk to cricket coach Mr. Ravi (8930380369. Kindly send Rs. 500/- along
with consent form.

With best wishes . 9 ,@ . ﬂé/\/@ i
Senior Coordinator Headmistress Principal
CONSENT FORM
" Mr. Mrs, would like my son/daughter of class/Sec to participate in the ‘Junior

League T-20 U-12 Cricket Tournament’ to be held from 17t October 2019 to 227 October 2019 at Shaheed Azad Dalal Cricket
Ground, Palam Vihar, Gurugram. I understand that the school will take all possible care and precautions regarding the safety
and security of my ward. I will, in no way, hold the school authority responsible for any mishap taking place.

Signature and Date i Name of the Parent

Student’s Name : Contact No.




